

Department of Education Region X

LANAO DEL NORTE DIVISION

Gov. A. Quibranza Prov'l. Gov't. Compound Pigcarangan, Tubod Lanao del Norte (063)227 – 6633, (063)341 – 5109

lanao.norte@deped.gov.ph

DEPAR NEH

Division Memorandum No. 329, s. 2020

TO: Public Schools District Supervisors and District In-char

All School Heads

Division DRRM Coordinator

All Others Concerned

This Division

FROM:

EDILBERTO L. OPLENARIA, CESO V

Schools Division Superintendent .

SUBJECT: USE OF SCHOOLS AS ISOLATION FACILITY AS PART OF

COVID-19 RESPONSE

DATE: August 19, 2020

 Relative to the instructions received from the Office of the Regional Director of DepEd Region 10, this office informs the field that the authority of the Regional Director to approve request in use of schools as isolation facility for COVID-19 response has been terminated effective August 15, 2020.

- All request will now be directed to Secretary Carlito G. Galvez Jr, Chief NIATE COVID with the endorsement of DepEd Regional Director. Requests are limited to only one school per municipality.
- For further inquiries and request, you may call Division DRRM Hotline 0926-823-8710.
- 4 Immediate dissemination of this Memorandum is desired

